
 
 
 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for C60, inc. located Houston, TX in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive the funding for this project is located at 502 Avondale Street Houston, TX 

77006. 

The funding would be used to restore the LULAC clubhouse which is designated as a national 

treasure. The Clubhouse is an irreplaceable landmark and untapped reservoir of significant 

Latino cultural heritage, and a history that remains largely untold. Restoration will shine a long-

overdue spotlight on the generations of Latino trailblazers by saving the Clubhouse where they 

raised their voices, took their stands, and found the courage to end school segregation, unfair 

housing practices, and to create job opportunities, along the way shaping our Nation. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

M 
Sylvia R. Garcia 

Member of Congress 


